PUEBLO COMMUNITY COLLEGE

900 West Orman Avenue Pueblo, Colorado 81004-1499  (719) 749-3200, TDD (719) 549-3220

September 14, 1994

Mr. Bill Nittler
P.0O. Box 824
Mancos,.CO 81328

Dear Mr. Nittlex,

I was delighted to TrTeceive your recertion report for KKPC. We
are cnly 1,000 watts on a local channel and usually our signal
does not reach much further than Pueblc County.

I am happy to confirm that on September 19, 1994 between 5:55
p.m. and 6:00 p.m. MDT, you were indeed listening to KKPC on
1230 khz on the BAM d&ial.

KKPC is licensed to Pueblo Community College (which has a small
campus in Cortez) and provides programming through the Business
Radio Network. In addition to providing a wide variety of
community programming, KKPC provides training to Broadcasting and
Production Technology students at Pueblo Community College. We
are also the local affiliate for Air Force Academy football.

Thanks again for listening and please accept this KKPC pen as a
token of our appreciation.

Regsards,

Lze Douglés
Station Manager
KKPC



